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Eo= Re: Lane Crawford Project - Reference Letter

Dear Mr Chan,
RE: Renovation of Lane Crawford New Pacific Place Store

We hereby confirm that Fuji (China) Decoration & Engineering Co., Ltd.
was the main contractor for the whole fitting out, structural works, electrical & mechanical instaliation of the project.

Yabu Pushelberg is very impressed by the positive attitude of Fuji in monitoring the progress and co-ordination with all MVAC, Electrical, Escalators,
A&A subcontractors and alt other parties concerned in completing the job.

Despite an extremely tight programme, the project was completed on time and to the Clients’ satisfaction with very high standard of workmanship.
Messrs. Fuji has demonstrated himself as a competent and professional contractor in resolving complex site problems and co-operate with the design

team and project manager.

We enjoyed our relationship with the Fugi team and strongly recommend Fuji to carry out any similar work.

Kind Regards,

Marlyn McDonald

Marlyn McDonald
Project Manager
YabuPushelberg
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